
 

EUT+ GENERAL TASK REVIEW WORKSHOP COMMENCES IN DUBLIN 

Delegates from across Europe have arrived in Dublin for the European University of 

Technology (EUt+) General Task Review workshops taking place in TU Dublin this 

week. Over 100 attendees from the eight EUt+ partner Universities have gathered on 

TU Dublin's campus in Grangegorman to share their progress so far and discuss EUT+ 

priorities for the future.  

The attendees were welcomed to Grangegorman by the President of TU Dublin, 

Professor David FitzPatrick, in an opening address where he spoke about the 

historical significance of the Grangegorman Campus, the development so far, and the 

University's plans for more buildings in the coming years. 

Professor Timothée Toury, Corporate Secretary of EUt+, took the stage to present 

a plan to accelerate the development of the process of integration into a single 

European university. With the success of the first 18 months, each partner has agreed 

to approach their national ministries in order to start designing a common European 

legal structure to accelerate the convergence process. 

The morning session ended with a panel discussion, facilitated by Ali Warner, Jam 

Productions, on the meaning of education, featuring contributions from Professor 

Noel Fitzpatrick, a Philosopher from the TU Dublin School of Creative Arts and 

European Culture and Technology Lab+ lead, Dr Kevin C. O'Rourke, Enterprise 

Partnership Lead with Convene, Margaret Kinsella, an Informatics Lecturer in TU 

Dublin and Prof. Shannon Chance, Programme Chair, BIM (Digital Construction) at 

TU Dublin and education researcher. Then, after a brief morning break, the hard work 

commenced with presentations from Task Managers and Liaisons from across the 

Eight Working Packages. 

Interested in learning more about the EUt+, visit our website here.  

https://www.univ-tech.eu/

